
News update 

Sunday, November 29, 2020 

Today, Pastor Joe is preaching on “The Greatest of All Time – the two great 
commandments.” 

There is no children’s church today and every last Sunday of the month. 

Our Sunday 9 & 11 am sanctuary services continue to be broadcast on 96.7 FM if you 
prefer to remain in your car in the parking lot. 

Drive Through Nativity 

Our first Nativity Drive Through event is occurring on Saturday, December 12 & Sunday 
December 13, 6 - 9 pm. Bring your family and friends to enjoy the true meaning of 

Christmas! Stay in your car and drive through several creative scenes which will tell the 
story of the birth of Christ. Come out and enjoy the live animals and Christmas caroling! 

If you would like to be part of our Drive Through Nativity, please attend our only 

rehearsal next Saturday, December 5 at 1 pm. Become a sponsor or donate on our 
online app, by check (made out to MWC), or by texting MWC to 73256 and specify 

drama. 

Light of the World Tree Lighting in the prayer garden 

Come out to our tree lighting event on Friday, December 4, 7:30-8:30 pm. The tree will 
be lit at 8 pm. We will have hot cocoa and cookies, and even sing a few Christmas 

carols together Invite your friends and neighbors. 

Like us on Facebook 

Like our Monmouth Worship Center Facebook page to stay current with news, events, 
and live services. Make sure to share with your friends —just hit the share button under 
each Monmouth Worship Center post. You never know who you might reach with the 

good new of Jesus Christ. Let’s use social media to advance God’s kingdom. 

We need to borrow (or have donated) long heavy duty 3 pronged outdoor extension 
cords to light the scenes in our Drive Through Nativity. Borrowed cords will be tagged 

and returned. Please contact Pastor Joe if you can help. 

Gifts of love 

Make sure to visit our gifts of love tree on the welcome center. We still need donors for 
25 gifts to bring holiday joy to a child in need. Please take a tag and return the gift by 

December 13. 

New member classes 

New member applications are available on the welcome desk. Please return 
completed applications to the church office. Required membership classes begin in 

January 2020. 

New Christian education classes 

Our new Christian education classes begin on Wednesday, January 13, 2021. 

The tracking label for our Operation Christmas Child’ shoe boxes is FYBDB21E13B88B1. 
Last year, our boxes went to the Dominican Republic. Let’s track our boxes, next 

month, to see where they go! 

A special thank you from Carolyn Rennie for all the prayers and cards sent to her. 

Our condolences go to the Mendoza family on the passing of Evelyn’s mother. 

Our missionary to Italy Able Aureli has passed away. Please keep his family in your 
prayers. 

Happy Birthday this week to: 
Kisha Bynoe, Paul Megna Jr. (today!); Ennovy Cortez, Victoria Nweze (11/30); Christine Milgrom 

(12/1); Alberto Verdi (12/2); Carla Delgado (12/4); Nancy Chong, Eileen Welsch (12/5) 

Happy Anniversary this week to: 
Joe & Joyce Maranzani (today!); Ama & Kwami Agbodza (12/4) 


